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Measure Description: 
Makes permanent provisions allowing retired members of Public Employees Retirement System to be 
employed full-time by public employer as nursing instructor or as trainer for Department of Public Safety 
Standards and Training without loss of retirement benefits. 
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Public Employees Retirement System (PERS) 
 
Analysis: 

The proposed legislation has been determined to have  

NO EXPENDITURE IMPACT  

on state or local government. 
 


